Per Fidem

Getting it right
by working together

G ORRRIRR DIRMEAD SOOI,

E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk
Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

25" June 2018
Dear Parents,

We are entering into the last stretch of vour child’s first vear of school and can I please say how
wonderful they have been and how impressed I am with how much they have all grown socially.
personally and academically.

There are a few events coming up that I would like to make vou aware of in the hope that vou will be
able to attend.

Monday 16" July we are going on a class trip to Moors Valley. The children will need to wear
clothes suitable for exploring the great outdoors. Also please reply on the slip below to give vour
permission for them to attend and indicate if vour child will require a school packed lunch or if vou
will provide them with one from home. A voluntary contribution of £9 for this trip is asked for to
cover the coach costs. Any parents able to help please see me or complete the slip below. Please
return slip by this Friday 29" June.

Parent workshops will take place on the following dates. Our focus is Phonics and writing in
preparation for Year 1

Wednesday 4" July at 2:30pm

Tuesday 10" July at 2:30pm

Thursday 19" at 2:30pm

Monday 23" at 9:00am

Transition to Year 1 we will be holding a meeting for Reception parents to get some information
regarding the transition to Year 1. It will be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s teacher, talk
about the changes vou can expect to see and the Year | curriculum expectations. A note with time
and daté will follow.

Any questions please ask!

Miss Libby
Reception Class Teacher

Moors Valley Trip 16.07.18 Child’s Name: ...
[ ] Please order a packed lunch for my child on this day.

[ ]I will provide my child with a packed lunch on this day.

[ ]I am able to help on the trip

[ ]1enclose a voluntary contribution of £9.00

I give permission for my child to go on this trip to Moors Valley

Parent’s Signature: ... ... ... Date: ... ... ... ... ...



